Farm Service Agency

SIGN-UP UNDERWAY FOR CROP DISASTER PROGRAM

(QUANTITY LOSSES)

Radio Public Service Announcements
(Air beginning February 4, 2008, until further notice)

60-Second PSA:

This is an important message from the U.S. Department of Agriculture.

Farmers, if you suffered crop losses because of natural disasters in recent years,
you may be eligible to receive benefits through the new Crop Disaster Program.

Sign-up is underway for quantity losses at your local USDA Farm Service Agency
Service Center. USDA will conduct sign-up for quality losses as soon as possible.

You may be eligible if you suffered losses from natural disasters that occurred in
2005, 2006 or to 2007 crops.

Producers must have suffered losses in excess of 35 percent, and they must have
obtained crop insurance coverage or coverage under the Noninsured Crop Disaster
Assistance Program for the loss year.

Benefits are available for losses to multiple crops if the losses occurred in the same
crop year.

Learn more by visiting your local F-S-A Service Center or online at FSA-dot-USDA-
dot-gov.

Sign-up for quantity losses under the new Crop Disaster Program is underway.



(Air beginning February 4, 2008, until further notice)

30-Second PSA:

This is an important message from the U.S. Department of Agriculture.

Farmers, if you suffered crop losses because of natural disasters in recent years,
you may be eligible to receive benefits through USDA's new Crop Disaster Program.

You may be eligible if you suffered losses in 2005, 2006 or to 2007 crops.

Sign-up for quantity losses under the new Crop Disaster Program by visiting your
local Farm Service Agency Service Center today.

Learn more online at FSA-dot-USDA-dot-gov.



